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Principal and Vice-Chancellor

• L W DOUGLAS

December 1, 1938

My dear teoodbouse,

It la ?ery kind Indeed of Professor Brett and 

yourself to offer me the columns of the University of Toronto 

Quarterly for an article, but X am afraid that the demands upon 

ny time end energies from now until the end of session are, and 

will continue to be so great that I could not keep a promise 

to produce such an article. I therefore feel that it is better 

for me to say now that, for the present, 1 shall not be able to

avail myself of this privilege and opportunity.

I do hope that you will be good enough to 

ask me again later on, when I hope that I shall have more free

time for such pleasant things as articles.

.iith many thanks, and all kind wishes for

the continued success of the quarterly,

Very truly yours,

A.S.P.Wood bouse, Esq.,
University of Toronto Quarterly,
Toronto, 5, Ont.


